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November 21, 2013

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: General Rate Increase, G-101
Dear Executive Secretary:
We are submitting a letter associated with Docket TG-131794. Under WAC 81.77.160 b(2), we would like
to request a suspension of this filing and request the allowance of our temporary disposal fee only increase
subject to refund. In association with this request we are submitting a revised Tariff 15 which includes the
disposal fee only increase. Please do not re-docket this filing,
Thank you for your attention to this matter and please let me know if you require any further information.

Very truly yours,
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